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Upcoming 
Events  

 

APRIL 2018  
18th  School Assembly  
19th&20th FUN RUN  
25th&26th Passport Check 
26th Volunteer Appreciation  
        Celebration at 1PM 
 
 

May 2018  
4th Fun Run $$$ due 
7-11th Staff Appreciation Week 
8th Art Lit Training 8:30-10AM 
9th Bike to School day 
9th PTC Board Meeting at 6:30PM 
      PTC General Meeting at 7:30 PM 
10th 3rd Grade Music Performance  
        at 1:30PM 
16th Fun Run Prize Assembly 
18th Popcorn Friday 
23rd Family Art and Culture Night 
25th 5th Grade Colonial Fair 
28th No School- Memorial Day 
30-31st  Passport 
 
 
 
 

Happy Spring Hiteon Families! 
 
We are super excited for this year's Fun Run, "20,000 Laps Under the 
Sea!" This annual event is the Hiteon PTC's biggest fundraiser of the year 
and is a lot of fun for our students, staff, and volunteers. Please join us in 
cheering on our students, April 19th and 20th!  
 
Our May PTC General Meeting is scheduled for 7:30 p.m. Wednesday, 
May 9th at Hiteon Elementary School. During this meeting we will be 
reviewing the budget and enrichment programs for the 2018/2019 school 
year. Your participation is greatly appreciated. 
 
If you would like to volunteer on the PTC Executive Board or serve as a 
Committee Chair a list of open opportunities for the 2018/2019 school year 
are posted on the PTC bulletin board.  
 
Thanks for your continued support of the Hiteon PTC! 
 
Alicia Schenbeck and Marilee Shafer 
PTC Co-Presidents 
 

Presidents:   

  Marilee Shafer and Alicia Schenbeck 
  Email:  president@hiteonptc.org 
 

First Vice Presidents (Fundraising): 

  Amy Harrison 
  Email: vp1fundraising@hiteonptc.org 
 

Second Vice Presidents (Committees): 

  Courtney Geller and Shawna Grigsby 
  Email: vp2committees@hiteonptc.org 

Treasurer:    

  Megan Mumford 
  Email: treasurer@hiteonptc.org 
 

Volunteer Coordinators: 

  Laura Harding 
Email: volcoord@hiteonptc.org 

 

Secretary: 

  Kristin Glover  
  Email: secretary@hiteonptc.org 
 

Hiteon PTC Executive Board 2017-2018 



2018 Hiteon Annual Fun Run 
 

Swim On Over to 
MyVolunteerPage Now! 

Your help is needed to make this year’s FUN RUN on April 19th and 
20th a successful and WONDERFUL event! The Fun Run is Hiteon's 
biggest fundraiser and we can't do it without our fabulous volunteers.   
 

  

 
 
 

 
There are three different activities available to sign up for: 

Lap Counter - Help count the laps the students run. 
Stretching - Help the kids stretch after running. 

Water/Treat Station - Pass out water & Otter Pops after running.   
 

Visit MVP by clicking on this link: 
https://app.betterimpact.com/Login/Volunteer    

If you have any questions email   Melynda Stitt ~  stittfam5@hotmail.com  
 

FUN RUN SCHEDULE 2018 

**subject to change, current schedule on PTC website** 
 

Thursday (April 19) 

 

Friday (April 20) 

8:15-8:30 Woods (3) 

 

8:15-8:30 Davidson (3) 

8:40-8:55 Castor (3) 

 

8:40-8:55 Klingner (3) 

9:00-9:15 Nelson (4) 

 

9:00-9:15 Chamberlin (5) 

9:20-9:35 Marr (4) 

 

9:20-9:35 Steiwer (5) 

9:45-10:00 Fouts (4) 

 

9:45-10:00 Bailey(5) 

10:05-10:20 Jeremiah (4) 

 

10:05-10:20 Dodd (5) 

10:45-11:00 Logan (2) 

 

10:45-11:00 Castonguay (2) 

11:05-11:20 SchWong (2) 

 

11:05-11:20 Maddux (2) 

11:25-11:40 Christenson (1) 

 

11:25-11:40 Hanson (1) 

11:45-12:00 Hassold (1) 

 

11:45-12:00 Carlton (1) 

12:35-12:50 Griffith (K) 

 

12:35-12:50 Rogers (K) 

1:00-1:15 Sonnen (K) 

 

1:00-1:15 Ashley (K) 

1:25-1:40 Bernert (2) 

   1:45-2:00 Bohan 

   2:00-2:15 Pfeiffer 

    

 

https://app.betterimpact.com/Login/Volunteer


LOST and FOUND 
Spring has sprung, which means that students are likely coming to school wearing a jacket in the morning, but not 
needing it by the afternoon.  Often layers are peeled off when students are at recess enjoying the beautiful sunshine.  
This may mean that coats, hats and mittens are left behind on the playground.   
Please take a moment to check the Lost and Found (or remind your child to do so) before noon on Thursday, April 
26th.  On that day ALL unclaimed items will be removed from the building and donated to the Beaverton School 
District Clothes Closet for district families in need.  Keep in mind that items that have been labeled with the student’s 
last name can easily be returned to their owners. 

Hiteon Art and Culture Night     

                     

 
 

Wednesday, May 23rd 
6:00-8:00pm 

 
Calling all Hiteon artists! Please save the date for Hiteon's Annual Art and Culture night. All Hiteon  

students and their families are welcome to participate. This year we celebrate the 175th anniversary of 
 the Oregon Trail. Bring your creativity and sense of adventure for a fun-filled evening of activities:  

build your own covered wagon and shop for provisions, personalize an Oregon Trail journal,  
create oil pastels of animals along the Oregon Trail, design Columbia River Valley Native American  

art, and make a wagon wheel weaving. 
 

Calling all Hiteon parents! There are many volunteer opportunities for this event including materials preparation,  
set up, and supervising art stations during the event. Please go to myvolunteerpage.com to sign up. 

Contact susan.kalis@gmail.com with any questions. 

 
 

Attention 5th Grade Parents 
5th grade Colonial Fair is just around the bend. Mark your calendars for Friday, May 25th. 
This is an all day event that takes place rain or shine at Hiteon.The 5th grade students participate in several hands-
on activities related to colonial times (i.e.- candle making, butter churning, quilting etc.)  It is a fun-filled day which 
takes lots of volunteers to make it a successful event. You do not have to be a 5th grade parent to volunteer, we 
welcome all interested parties to join us. Go to myvolunteerpage.com to sign up today! 
Please contact Heidi Brown at h.brown2011@hotmail.com with questions. 
 
Facebook 
Did you know that there is a Facebook group just for Hiteon 5th Grade? It's a busy year and it's a great place to keep 
up to date. It is a closed group so you are welcome to post yearbook pictures there as well. Go here to join 
today. https://www.facebook.com/groups/1015341785285957/ 

 
Yearbook 
The yearbook is coming along. We are now working on filling in pictures from events during this 5th grade year. If you 
have any pictures you would like to share from the recent field trip, family dance, movie night, jump rope club or 
anything in between, please email them over to Hiteonyearbook2018@gmail.com ASAP.  
 

mailto:susan.kalis@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1015341785285957/
mailto:Hiteonyearbook2018@gmail.com


We are also still looking for group class pictures from the following grades/classes:   
Kinder: Mrs. Rogers and Mrs. Griffith 
1st: Mrs. Jones and Mrs. Walker 
2nd: Mrs. Walker 
3rd: Mrs. Logan 
We are looking for something similar to this: 

                                                    
 

Dining 4 Dollar$ 
It was a huge month for our Dining 4 Dollar$ program.  

Thank you to everyone who came out to support the PTC  
and to our local restaurant partners who so generously donate. 

 

       
 
 

$947.05 $207 $2155.80 


